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Mr W Silver,
Manager,

Silver Software Solutions,

123 High St,

Brighton, BR13PX

 

 

Dear Mr Silver,

 

Thank you, for your letter of 6th October. It was very informative.

 

Our divisional manager, Peter Roth, will contact you this week to give you details of our updated components line. While we are keen to do the best deal for your company, you have to keep in mind that our existing customers have priority when we are shipping new orders.

 

Nevertheless, once we have completed this week's dispatch, our warehouse manager will advise what we have available in the way of F100s, P450s and T650s. I'm sure that we can do business.

 

Yours sincerely,

 

Barry Gold
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